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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Re: Help for Christmas 

 

This has been a hard year for all of us. We know that many of our families have had to cope 

with being furloughed, made redundant or simply not having any work available for them.  

 

We are aware that the next few months will continue to be tough and so want to try and 

ease some of that stress. Christmas is approaching and given the current climate, for many 

of us this may seem like an impossibility.  

 

We have been approached by one of our parents, who is keen to help provide Christmas 

presents for children in the local community. The ‘Nextdoor’ neighbourhood app offers up a 

large amount of help and support for the local community, and there has been a huge 

response from those willing to donate towards easing the pressure of Christmas for families 

within our local community.  

 

If you would like to find out more or put your child/children’s name(s) down to be included, 

please email Gabrielle McIlroy – gmcilroy@cooperslane.org. Personal information will 

remain confidential, all I will share with the project is your child’s age range and gender to 

help ensure a suitable gift is selected. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

Gabrielle McIlroy 

Learning Mentor 
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